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14th May 2025 
 
 
REF: School Uniform Update  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
PE Uniform from October Half Term 2025 
 
From October 2025 all children in EYFS to Year Five, (Children currently in Year Four) 
will need to wear a Green All Saints T Shirt for PE. These can only be purchased from 
the school office and are available to purchase this term via parentpay. 
 
For PE children need to continue to wear plain black shorts and trainers which they  
need to keep in school. 
 
School Shoes 
 
All school footwear needs to be plain black as per our school uniform policy.  
 
A full copy of our uniform policy is attached and available on the school website in the parents section. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Headteacher 
 

 
 


